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the analysis is on governmental expenditure and revenue impacts and may not provide a comprehensive summary of the legislation. 
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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will result in a change in the timing of the expenditure impact but will not result in an 
increase in expenditures of the Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC).  
Therefore, there is no impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds of DHEC. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  January 27, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill requires DHEC to add custodial workers to Phase 1a of the state’s COVID-19 Vaccine 
Plan.  DHEC indicates that while this bill will not increase the department’s expenditures, it will 
cause the agency to incur those expenditures sooner.  Therefore, there is no impact on the 
General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds of DHEC. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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